
 

                      Equipment Theft Alert 
NEDA Ohio Loader, Trailer  10.7.2017 

Northeast Equipment Dealers Association (NEDA) reports to NER that between October 4th and 
7th, 2017, the below described Terex Skid Steer and dump trailer were stolen from a storage 
facility at 10117 Brecksville Road, Brecksville, Ohio.  

Please forward this alert to anyone who may have witnessed activity at the location, and 
investigators working on similar crimes.   

Brecksville Police Report: 2017-06-039     

Equipment Details: 
Make/Model: 2014 Terex TSR-50 
Type: Skid Steer Loader 
Product Identification Number: ASVSR050E4WS00497 
 
Trailer Details: 
Make/Model: 2016 Griffin 14' Dump 
Vehicle Identification Number: 56WBU1420FE005511 
 
Pictured is the actual stolen 
machine. The machine 
PIN/Serial Number Plate is on 
the lower front of the cab. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Law Enforcement - For access to 
NER's equipment ownership 
registration and theft records, and for 
machine identification assistance, call 
NICB: 800-447-6282. For online 
access, see www.ner.net/law-
enforcement.html 

Industry – Report suspicious activity 
involving equipment – Dial 911 

Register to receive NER’s email alerts at: www.ner.net/theft-alerts.html  
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